To
The Board members
SVP Philathrophy Foundation

Dear Board Members

It has been an honour to serve on the Board of SVP for the last 6 years .

I have learnt a lot from working with such highly committed colleagues and greatly value this
experience .

I now wish to submit my resignation from the Board on completion of my term of office .

Thank You for giving me this opportunity and best wishes to SVP for growing to greater heights.

Thanks and Best regards

St o g

Usha A Narayanan

30 September 2020
Bangalore



